
Welcome back to a new school year and your child’s last year at Lexden. As you are probably aware, 

Year Six is a very important year The Statutory Assessment Tests are next May, but a lot of hard 

work has to be done in order to prepare for them. You will receive more information on the tests 

Save the date. 

15th September: Kingswood meeting 

for parents 

10th October Kingswood week begins 

Reading: 

It is important that your child reads 

regularly at home. 

Don’t forget to sign the reading diary 

when you have listened to your child 

In other subjects… 
We will be studying the following 

areas: 

English: Journalistic writing,  

fictional and non fictional texts. 

Maths: The properties of shape, 

fractions, percentages and 

decimals. 

Computing: Researching and 

designing a mobile phone app. 

Science: Evolution and adaptation. 

PE: Football (run by coaches from 

Colchester United) and gymnastics 

Kit Reminder 
PE lessons are usually on 

Wednesday and Thursday, but PE 

kits should be in every day as we 

may make the most of any dry 

weather. PE kit is dark coloured 

shorts/tracksuit trousers with a 

white t-shirt and trainers. 

 
HOMEWORK REMINDER 

Just to remind you that homework is set on a 

Thursday and due the following Tuesday.  

Our Topic this term is ‘What The Dickens’ Where 

the Children will be Learning all about life in 

Victorian Britain. We will be cross linking our topic 

work throughout the curriculum to enhance and 

enrich the children’s learning. Later on in the term 

there will be a visit to the Victorian Museum in 

Braintree; as well as a Victorian day in school, 
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